

## CITY OF MERCED GENERAL PLAN UPDATE STAKEHOLDERS MEETING – September 6, 2007

The City of Merced is updating the General Plan. It is important to have input from property owners and other citizens during the update process. It would be helpful if you would review the questions below, and respond. The questions regard the Draft General Plan map, as well as your plans and desires for your property, so please be as detailed as you can.

1.	Please write down any comments you have on the Draft Land Use map (Use the back of this page if you need more room).
2.	Where is your property located (address, parcel numbers, or street location)?
3.	What uses do you foresee for your property?
4.	Are you aware of any significant issues, such as roads and traffic, water or sewer service, etc., that you see as needing to be addressed in the General Plan?
	<u> </u>
Na	me:
	dress:
	one No
СII	nail Address:

Please turn this Comment Card in at the end of the meeting or send it to Kim Espinosa, Planning Manager, City of Merced, 678 West 18<sup>th</sup> Street, Merced, CA 95340 by <u>Friday</u>, <u>September 28, 2007</u>. You may also call Ms. Espinosa at (209) 385-6858 or email her at <u>espinosak@cityofmerced.org</u> with your comments.